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December 10, 2020 
 
Glenn Broughton, PE 
Bohannon Houston 
7500 Jefferson St. NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87109 
 
 
Re: Presbyterian Healthplex Pool Addition - 6103 Forest Hills Dr NE 

Erosion and Sediment Control Plan 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 12/09/2020 (E18E036A) 

 
 
Dear Mr. Broughton, 
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12/10/2020, the above 
referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC 
Permit/eNOI for Grading Permit and Building Permit.  
 
However this site is not approved for grading or construction until the EPA Notice of Intent 
(NOI) documentation has been reviewed and approved (signed) by the City.  
 
Please include a copy of the approved plan along with the signed copy of the NOI in the 
Building Permit application.  
 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420 or jhughes@cabq.gov . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James D. Hughes, P.E. 
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development and Review Services 

 

           James D. Hughes


